DURHAM KENNEL CLUB MEETING 11-18-85

Vice President, Wendy Harp called the meeting to order.
Minutes from the last meeting were read and approved.

Margaret Young reported on Tailwaggers. Trophies are need for the Mighty
Match. See Connie Howard if you wish to donate a trophv. The Durham Kennel
Club must account for five pages of advertising for the Mighty Match. See
Steve Wallis.

Carolyn Bowers thanked everyone that helped with the fall show.
Mary Oppermann is taking sign up for trophies for the Spring show.

Brenda Adams read the new associate members applications. Mary Sentman and
Dr. Barbara A Nelson was voted in as new associate members. Kathleen Hill
and Joel & Marcia Kmetz Majors were voted as regular members.

Christmas party will be a dinner of ham and drinks. Membership to bring a
veg or desert.

Obedience Clinic has been scheduled for May 17 and 18 bv Velma Janet.

Maureen Lucas reports that the tracking trial will be December lst. 3TDX
and 5TD.

Qur Building will be open on Thursday nights. One ring for obedience and
one ring for Breed. Maureen Lucas is willing to be responsible to open the
building at 7:30 to 8:30 on Thursdays starting November 2lst.

There being on further business the meeting was adjourned.

Respectifully Submitted,
/

} Lo i
/ / ,' - i
! o el ! .

DeefWallis for Marie G. Hand



